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Dear Sir or Madam:
I am in support of the proposed changes to Rules 3001 and 3002.1 that require creditors to provide

basic, but critical information in order for debtors and their attorneys to intelligently review proofs.

There is far too much abuse by creditors and servicers of the creditors who provide little or no

information in support of their proofs of claim, which requires debtors to either accept the proofs on

"faith" or file objections. Further, mortgage servicers, by providing no information as to arrearages or

escrows have required debtors' attorneys to spend countless hours contacting servicers to obtain this

basic information, and to delay confirmation of Chapter 13 plans until such information is provided. I

urge the proposed rules to be made effective.

Kenneth E. Lenz, Attorney at Law
Board-Certified in Consumer Bankruptcy Law
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